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Salve Regina College
News Bulletin

Vol. 1, No. 35 August 30, 1974

New Semester Begins

Orientation Week for new students extends from September 2 to September 7.
Details are available in the Office of the Dean of Students.

Faculty members are welcome to attend the dpening address of Sister Lucille
McKillop, President, to the student body on Wednesday, September 4, at 9 A. M.
The faculty meeting is scheduled for 10 A. M.

Classes begin on September 9.

More New Personnel

Miss Leslie O'Brien has recently joined the Dean of Student's staff as Director
of Residence. ;
Miss O'Brien received a B. A. with majors in psychology and history from
Loyola University, Chicago, where she majored in Student Personnel Work with
an emphasis on student counseling. She has worked at Loyola in the Admissions
and Placement offices, and as a research assistant in the Department of Curriculum
and Instruction.
Dr. Sheila Megley, Dean of Students, announced the new appcintment on August 19,

Mrs. Sheila Tita, Mrs. Shirley Hill, and Miss Ann Foglia have joined the Nurging
faculty. Mrs. Tita has recently completed a Masters program at URI, and has taught
at RIJC. Mrs. Hill has been teaching at St. Luke's Hospital School of Nursing, New
Bedford. Miss Foglia has been the assistant director at the Northwest Community
Nursing and Health Service here in Rhode Island.

Sister Mary Charles Francis, R. S, M., has joined the staff of the tutorial
program being formed by the Associate Dean, Dr. Sheila Megley, in conjunction
with the expansion of the Navy Base Refresher Program.

Sister comes to Salve Regina College from Holy Family High School in New
Bedford, where she was principal.

Reverend James K. Healy, Chaplain, has assumed the /post of Director of
Campus Minisiry.

Nursing Division

Offices of the Nursing Division have moved to the O'"Hare Academic Center,
where Mrs. Catherine Graziano, Chairman, is in Room 216, and IMiss Barbara
Tripp, Secretary, is in Room 217.



Faculty Informgtion

Forms for the submission of information needed by the files of the Public Relations
office have been mailed to faculty members.

Faculty members receiving them are asked to fill out these forms and return them
to the Public Relations office, Ochre Court, by September 21.

Salve Regina College Poster

The Poster Beautiful is on sale in the Public Relations office for $2.00. A full-
color ocean view photographed near the campus shore, it measures 18" x 26"

Good for decorating, inspiring, advertising, aestheticizing, or just plain
lapsing into reverie. ‘
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Faculty Item

Sister Marianne Postiglione (Music) will star in a children's program, regularly
scheduled each Saturday morning, at 7:30 , on Channel 10. Entitled "Marianne's
Greenhouse', the show begins on September 7. Sister's work for the series of
programs also includes script writing, song writing, and show production.

The Communication Office of the Diocese of Providence is sponsoring the
thirteen-program series.

The 3atchouse

There's a lot of activity going on in the Gatehouse (Rosary iall); tae building
is being readied for six male resident students who will be housed there temporarily.
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